
                                                          

Township Manager Report  

For meeting held December 9, 2020 

 November Township Manager Business:  

1. Worked on Land Grant Program with DCNR/PA 50/50 match in 

works 

2. Called Penelec on 4 different Pole Light outage or Not working 

correctly 

3. Called Towanda Boro on some left-over water/sewer maps – They 

said they will pick up boxes 

4. Set up Appt for Guide rail install – delayed due to Covid breakout 

in their company 

5. Set up township for election day- went very well 

6. Drove all roads and checked signs, lights, tree limbs, ditches etc 

7. Received complaints on Lee Lane of rubbish and domestic issues – 

Reported to CYS, and Bradford County Sanitation – No electric, no 

heat, etc 

8. Panel Box now installed at Wysox Pavilion, light will be installed 

soon 

9. Received news liquid fuels dollars will be less this year approx. 11% 

10. Worked on Final Budget 

11. Working with Shale Rail and TSS for dust control issues 

12. Talked to Murray from Suite Kote Asphalt, tar&chipp on upcoming 

roads for 2021 

13. Covid-19 precaution, Deep cleaned entire Wysox Township 

building.  REM site services 

14. Attended Progress Meeting/Zoom 

15. Attended spv meeting – cut short due to covid concerns 



16. Tom Hollenback called with concerns on Concrete barriers along 

Shiner Road (PA DOT road) I called PA DO, issue was taken care of 

the next day 

17. Attended Executive zoom meeting- Wysox Township Legal matters 

18. Called Mike Gambal on news letter and Door knockers almost 

complete – need cost 

19. Attended Council of Government meeting- Wysox Township 


